
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 July 2021 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
RE: Sixth Form Oscars  
 
As it stands we anticipate that we will still be in a position to continue with the Sixth Form Oscars 
event on Thursday 22 July. We will continue to monitor the situation closely on a daily basis and 
the students are aware that if further cases of Covid-19 were to occur amongst their year group, 
requiring additional periods of isolation, then the event would need to be postponed until the new 
term to allow the majority to attend. 
 
The event will start with a 6.30 pm - 7.00 pm red carpet arrival, with the opportunity for arrival 
photos. Following this food will be served at approximately 8.00 pm, followed by the “Oscars” 
awards ceremony that the students have been planning. Once the awards have been concluded, 
there will be dancing until the event closes at 11.00 pm. 
 
The students have worked extremely hard in order to pull together an end of year event and I am 
so proud of their effort. Consequently I also wanted to take the opportunity to outline some 
important expectations regarding behaviour in order for the event to go ahead. 
 

 Students attending the event should not have consumed alcohol prior to arrival and should 
not attempt to bring alcohol onto the premises. 

 Any students who are found to have consumed alcohol will be removed from the event. 

 The students continue to be a Year group bubble, but they must maintain social distancing 
from the staff who have volunteered to be present to enable the event to go ahead. 

 As would always be the case, we would expect all students to exhibit respectful behaviour 
towards one another at all times. 

 
We are looking forward to finally having an opportunity to celebrate this lovely year group and I 
would like to thank you for your support in helping us to run this event for them. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Mr D Andrews 
Head of Sixth Form 


